

Circular No. DPSS/BDR /2022-23/01

Dear Parents

Hope our dear boarders must be having a pleasant stay and enjoying each moment at home with family.

As you know that the school will be reopening after the summer break on July 04, 2022, you are requested to send your ward to the Boarding House by 5:00 pm on or before July 02, 2022.

A confirmation mail in this regard to hmboarding@dps.in shall be highly appreciated.

Regards
Principal, DPS Sonepat

Delhi Public School, Bahalgarh - Meerut Road, Khewra Sonepat- 131001 (NCR Delhi)

Phone: 0130 - 6611000 Email: contact@dps.in Website: www.dps.in